
Please remove the non-medical exemption vaccine policy. I work with families that have brand new 

infants that are not able to receive a vaccination to protect them . Those babies depend on the herd 

effect to protect them. If you could speak directly to these families and see how frightening this 

recent outbreak of measles has been for them you would understand their fear and feelings of 

powerlessness to protect their babies.  

Thank you, Page Ogden 

Page ogden  
mogden@bendbroadband.com  
18887 Choctaw Rd  
Bend, Oregon 97702 
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